
Winter 2018

MMS News
Midsouth Machine & Service Company 

Adds New Metalworking Equipment 

Beginning in December of 2018 and 
continuing into 2019, Midsouth Machine 
& Service (MMS) will add metalworking 
equipment to their Maryville, Tennessee 
shop.

The first piece of equipment is a 
Morando Vertical Boring Mill, which has 
been freshly retrofitted with CNC 
technology. With its 118” table, MMS 
will be able to add to its capacity for 
turning large work pieces up to 
40,000 lbs. This mill is scheduled to 
come on line early February 2019.

The second machine is a Vectrax CNC Knee 
Mill. This will increase MMS’s capabilities for 
precision machine work. This mill is under 
power and ready for work.

In early February 2019, MMS will be adding a 
400 amp plasma metal cutting table. This table 
is set up with CNC and will enhance the shop’s 
ability to accurately produce heavy steel parts 
in a very efficient and cost effective way. 

In May 2019, MMS will be adding a submerged
arc welding system. This welding system will
produce superior welds at a productive pace.
This custom system is currently being built in
the UK by Lincoln Elect.

These new additions will allow MMS to
continue to provide exceptional and innovative
service to its customers.
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